
 
 
 

November 24, 2016 
 
Honourable Joanne Bernard 

Minister 

Department of Community Services 

PO Box 696 

Halifax, NS   B3J 2T7 

 

Dear Minister Bernard: 

 

As a follow-up to the October 14, 2016 letter, on October 4, 2016 the Standing Committee on 

Community Services met with the Community Action on Homes Group.   

 

The group provided the committee with an update on the report entitled “Choice, Equality and Good 

Lives for Inclusive Communities:  A Roadmap for Transforming the Nova Scotia Services to Persons 

with Disabilities Program”.   

 

As a result of this meeting, the Standing Committee on Community Services put forth the following 

motion: 

 

“To write to the Department requesting them to provide in detail an update on the 

government’s transformation of services for Nova Scotians with disabilities and how the 

department is going to meet the timelines set out in the Roadmap”. 

 

As of November 24, 2016, the Standing Committee on Community Services has not received a 

response to the above motion.   

 

Please forward your response as soon as conveniently possible. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Darlene Henry for 

 

Patricia Arab, MLA 

Chair 

Standing Committee on Community Services 
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